
M I N U T E S 
WILLIAMSBURG BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

 

The Williamsburg Board of Education met in special session at 5:00 p.m. in the JR/SR High 

School front office conference room on February 4, 2019.  Members present were:  Brian 

Phillips, Brooke Drahos and Mark Armstrong.   Kim Finn was present via phone.  The meeting 

was called to order by President Phillips.  

 

A motion was made by Armstrong, seconded by Drahos to appoint Matt Blythe to the open 

Board seat vacated by Tom Claypool’s resignation.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Superintendent Garber outlined possible projects and a potential election to extend the current 

PPEL levy that is set to expire in FY2020. 

 

A motion was made by Armstrong, seconded by Drahos to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m.  The next regular board meeting will be held 

on February 13, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Cynthia Gingerich, Board Secretary 

 


